
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
To:  State Library Commission 
From:  Karen Strege 
Re:  Additional Meeting Materials  
Date:  February 2, 1999 
 
 
Enclosed please find a copy of the Commission’s bylaws, for review and 
discussion at your  meeting on February 10, 1999.  
 
If you have questions or need further information, please call. 
 
 
 


